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Dear sisters and brothers, 
 

 
Re: Celebrating National Volunteer Week 2023 

 

Grace and peace, I hope this note finds you well. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank and recognise all of our volunteers within the 
Archdiocese of Adelaide through our Parishes, Schools and other Organisations as we celebrate National 
Volunteer Week 15th -21st May, 2023. 

I thank you for your gift of time, energy, and dedication as we take the time to appreciate our volunteers. 
A volunteer’s contribution supports and strengthened the work of our mission.  

Asking God’s blessing for all our volunteers for their ongoing support. 

 With renewed thanks, 

 

In Domino, 
 

 
+Patrick O’Regan  
Archbishop of Adelaide  
 
 
 
 

 


